
From: Jennifer Lamoureux
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass Hearing
Date: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 7:52:27 PM

Pamela,

I live at 31 Temi Rd in Concord.  My property will abut the new towers.  I am directly
behind McKenna's Purchase.  I would just like to verbalize my desire that the new
lines be buried through the Concord area.  They will have to be lower here due to the
airport proximity but I believe that it will be much more ascetically pleasing and impact
our neighborhood much less if they are buried.  

Please feel free to reach out to me for more information as needed.  

Thank you.

Jennifer Lamoureux
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